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pro Introduction 

 
We are excited to highlight the progress we've achieved in integrating 

social entrepreneurship and innovation into our educational 

paradigms as the INITIATION project moves forward. Key turning 

points that have contributed significantly to our hopes for a generation 

of socially conscious youth include the implementation of the pilot 

program in schools in our partner countries; Estonia, Cyprus, Italy, 

and Greece. 

 

Pilot Program in European Schools 

The heart of our initiative, the pilot program, has been a beacon of 

innovation, engaging students with interactive learning 

methodologies that transcend traditional boundaries. By weaving the 

fabric of social entrepreneurship into the educational experience, 

we're not just teaching; we're inspiring. Our approach, characterized 

by the integration of interactive mini-games and the Virtual Social 

Enterprise platform, has been met with enthusiasm and curiosity, 

paving the way for a more profound educational impact. 

 

 

What is NEXT? 

In our journey with the INITIATION project, 

the pilot phase has been a critical juncture, 

offering us invaluable insights into the 

application and reception of our curriculum 

in diverse educational settings. This phase 

has provided a unique opportunity to witness 

firsthand the transformative potential of our 

educational materials. The next phase is to 

collect the valuable feedback and reflect and 

refine.    

Our goal is to enhance the curriculum's 

relevance and impact, ensuring it resonates 

more profoundly with both educators and 

students. By carefully analyzing the 

feedback, we will identify areas for 

improvement, making adjustments to better 

meet the needs of our learners and align more 

closely with educational goals. 

If you have not yet, checked out the 

developed material, you can explore these 

resources and learn more about the project at 

http://elearning.initiation-project.eu/ . 
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Transnational Partners Meeting in Tripoli 
 

The Transnational Partners Meeting in Tripoli took place in November 2023, and represents a pivotal 
moment for the INITIATION project, bringing together a diverse group of stakeholders committed to driving 
forward the agenda of green social innovation within the educational landscape. 

More than just a gathering, our recent assembly in Tripoli was a convergence of goals and ideas, 
underscoring our shared commitment to embedding green social innovation into the fabric of education. 
This meeting was instrumental in forging a collective path forward, emphasizing the development of 
practical strategies aimed at expanding the project's scope and depth. Through collaborative discussions, 
we laid the groundwork for initiatives that promise to enhance the complexity and reach of our efforts, 
ensuring that our project continues to lead the way in fostering sustainable social change. 

The outcomes of the Transnational Partners Meeting in Tripoli have set a new course for the INITIATION 
project, highlighting the power of collaboration and shared vision in overcoming challenges and maximizing 
impact. As we move forward, the insights and strategies developed during this meeting will be invaluable 
in guiding our efforts, as we continue to innovate and inspire in the realm of social entrepreneurship and 
education. 
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